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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 
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            5th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Children 
 
      
We will be taking Mrs Fance’s and Mr Baldwin’s children swimming in the morning at Thomas Telford School, 
once a week on a Monday. 
 

 
Their first session will be on Monday 31st October 2022 and they will run every Monday for 7 weeks. The last 
session being Monday 12th December 2022.  
 

 
Please can you ensure that your child wears school uniform, has their swimming kit in a bag and that no 
jewellery, including pierced ear-rings are worn on these days. 
   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


